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SIOUXLAND SAMPLERS 

QUILT GUILD


President’s Message

           

Happy June everyone… Or July, I guess!  It appears that 
summer has finally arrived and has decided to cook us all 
into crispy critters.  Not my favorite season, that’s for sure.
So. I’ve been busy!  I and some friends went with the Sioux 
Falls Guild to the Minnesota State Quilt Show. WOW!!! 
Those quilts were amazing!   I really saw where I needed 
improvement (everywhere) and then I did a little shopping 
there and at Grubers Quilt Shop afterwards. I highly 
recommend Grubers if you are ever in the St Cloud area!
I’m still taking signups for the September bus trip to Des 
Moines.  We have NOT hit our target to go. So, if you’re on 
the fence, please consider joining us!
This afternoon I am preparing my fabric for Cortenay’s 
class. By the time you see this I will have either managed to 
produce a star, or an unidentified blob.  I’m hoping for the 
star ………
 
See you on July 11 at 6:30 for the potluck!   And an 
incredible game of BINGO!
Our Vice presidents will be absent so they left me in charge 
of the prizes!  Heeheeheee
 
Till then!
Michele

Don't forget your 5 x 10 pieces for the sweatshop, colors are as 
follows:
Jan - blue and grays
Feb - red and pink
Mar - green and yellow
April - purple and orange
May - white and black
June and July - color of your choice

July 2022



July 5, 2022

Courtenay Hughes' Lone Star class was great.  It was good to 
welcome two guests Peg Becker and Trudy Soole.  Thanks to the rest of 
the participants from the guild.  I trust your expectations were met, and 
perhaps exceeded.  July's show 'n tell should be full of completed lone 
stars!  Bring 'em on.

For the July meeting, we are having the annual potluck.  The business 
meeting will start at 6:30 pm with the potluck directly following .  Luanna 
and I are both absent for the July meeting.  Lynn Morgan and Lois Pirozek 
are handling the potluck portion of the evening.  A rousing game of 
specialized bingo will be run by Michele Hayden and Teri Mevius.  Lots of 
prizes will be given, so please join in.  You just may win something really 
nice.  Most of all, enjoy...  Thanks so much Lynn, Lois, Michele, and Teri!  
You're the best.
Dish assignments:  A-J Main Dish, K-R Salad(green or fruit), S-Z 
Dessert.

If there are any more mystery table runners, that weren't shown in June, 
please bring them for show 'n tell this month. 

Here are my fabrics from the fold it, snip it, rip it, pass it dare.  Hmmmm?  
Let's see what I can come up with for the "dare". 
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We'll share our dares at the December meeting.  Each ( not necessarily the 
whole cut ) of the seven fabrics must be somewhere in the project.  You can 
add any other fabrics you choose, and the project can be any size you desire.  
I know you have it in you to create something nice.

Planning for the August program is still in the works.  Watch for the August 
newsletter for updates.

Your Co VPs
Christine and Luanna
Happy 4th of July
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July Birthdays

07/02 - Shelly Tiefenthaler
07/02 - Bobbi Bendickson
07/06 - Sandy Bradstreet
07/15 - Sandy Kluender
07/23 - Rexanne Smith
07/23 - Cindy Grimm
07/26 - Loraine Smith
07/30 - Carolyn Ellwanger

Recurring Monthly


Guild meeting second Monday of the month
Girl’s Night Out 2nd Friday of the month

Hand sewers and Appliquers meet 4th 
Thursday

Board Members


President - Michele Hayden
Co-Vice President - Christine 
Gengler & Luanna Gruber
Treasurer - Dianne Schlotman
Secretary - Teri Mevius
Membership - Rhonda Weber
Newsletter - Julie Boyd
Quiltshow Chair - Tammy Kratky
Webmaster Chair - Julie Boyd
Sunshine Quilts Chair - Alyce King
Greeting Card Chair - Mary Pointer

Upcoming Events 


Saturday, Sept 17 Bus trip to AQS Des 
Moines

 
October 21-23 Carol Joy Holling retreat

Monthly Mini For 2022


July - Lois Pirozek

August - Lynn Morgan

September - Michelle Matney

October - Lori Baldwin

November - Sherry Book

December - Kay Minor
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Sunshine Quilts

Requesting Sunshine Quilts be at least 44 X 50 inches for size and can be 
larger if you choose.

Please include your name on a piece of paper and attach to or place inside 
the bag when turning in a sunshine Quilt to be donated.  If you used your 
own batting please let me know.

If needing a piece of batting please contact me with the size piece you 
would like by emailing me @ pwsptakkng@gmail.com or calling 
1-712-898-2477 and leaving me a message.  Your batting can be picked up @ 
the next guild meeting.

Thank You
Alyce King

mailto:pwsptakkng@gmail.com
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Item for Sale

Bernina 770 Quilters Edition (770 QE)
Excellent condition, low hours, has embroidery capabilities w integrated embroidery function, 9 
mm stitches, 1000 stitches per minute, 10" throat space, stitch regulator, jumbo bobbins, LED 
lighting, 4 inch color screen, dual feed, plus many other features. I also have the custom table 
insert that fits this machine that I would sell with the machine.
This same machine retails for nearly $7000 now. I am asking $4500.00 for machine and 
accessories.
Anyone interested can contact me at 712-898-1757 (cell) or at rexannsmith@gmail.com.
Thank you and let me know if you have any additional questions or need further information.
Rexann

mailto:rexannsmith@gmail.com
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May Meeting Minutes
 
June 13, 2022
Michelle opened. Had one guest named Peggy Thranum. No new members. 
Minutes corrections-missed two visitors from another guild. Welcome to Peggy Thranum and 
Phyllis Oplinger. 
Monthly mini was made by Willa Yates. Refrigerator door covers. Won by Lisa Beeson who 
gave them 2 thumbs up.
POTLUCK AT JULY MEETING!! Don’t forget. 
Girls Inc. is done until September. Keep them in mind if you want to volunteer for something 
fun. 
Alyce -sunshine quilts. None requested by an organization at this time. 
Tammy- quilt show is August 19 & 20, 2023. Theme is Quilts Under Construction. 
Still working on categories.
Questions about cost of pipe and drape. 
Orphan Grain Train is looking for doll quilts and aprons for Christmas boxes. They must fit in 
a box about the size of a shoe box. See Tammy or website for pattern. The upcoming email 
will have a contact list in August. Please be patient.
The sweatshop is August 13 at the Methodist Church in Sgt Bluff. It begins at 9am. We are 
still looking for 5” x 10” rectangles for the quilts. See Vicky Johnson or Vickie Wilson with 
any questions. 
Carol Joy Holling retreat is in October. See Christine or Luanna with questions. 
The bus trip to the APQS show in Des Moines still has a few seats open. It is now open for 
people outside our guild. Please don’t wait till the last minute. It’s a great time to see new 
items available. Dinner and entry ticket are included in price. 
We did a snip, rip and drop fabric exchange. Snip fabric at half way mark, rip it in half and 
drop one half. Hand to the person next to you. Repeat a few times. Make a quilt, table 
runner or whatever you want with it. Due in December or sooner if you’re an overachiever. 
Haha. 
Show and tell. 
Meeting adjourned. 
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